
NEWSLETTER
TERM 3, WEEK 8 2016

 Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, 
Al salaam a’alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu,  Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

SPRING - TEMBER DAY
Get Your Spring On!!!

 This Term our Inquiry has focused on creating ‘Healthier Communities’ so next Wednesday we are 
  having a Dress up day and all donations will go to support FOSTER HOPE for children in 

foster care, for example buying pyjamas and other basic essential comfort items
SO on Wednesday 21st September come dressed in your favourite pyjamas/sleeping gear.

There will be a lunchtime disco so bring your gold coins for entry.
Ice creams, drinks, chips and chocolates will be on sale!

Fun activities at interval - bring more gold coins and take part in fun activities such as treasure hunt, 
apple bobbing and more.  Aaaand the SPIN & WIN wheel will be going for seniors (years 5 - 8)

 $2 a ticket with some very cool prizes!

It’s going to be a fun-filled day for a REALLY GREAT cause.  
KICKSTART BREAKFAST CLUB HELPERS NEEDED URGENTLY

We urgently need helpers to take over this wonderful activity that
happens every Tuesday morning from 8-8.30am.

If  you can donate your precious time to this worthy cause or know someone
that is able to help please let the Office know ASAP.

REMINDERS:
• Please make sure your Term 3 activity fees have been paid, if paying online please 
state your child’s name & whether it is for activity fees, donation or stationery. Our 
account number is 12 3109 0012738 00.
• If your child is away please let the Office know by leaving a message on our answer 
phone 579 6434, text school mobile on 021 782 665, or lodge it online on our website 
www.stanhope.school.nz
• School closes next Friday 23rd September at 3pm for 2 weeks holiday and reopens 
for Term 4 on 10 October at 8.30am.
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